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Chancellor of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church meets
with a delegation of the Patriarchate of Antioch
On August 20, 2020, the chancellor of the Ukrainian Orthodox Church Metropolitan Anthony of Borispol
and Brovary met with Metropolitan Basil of Accra, Orthodox Church of Antioch, who was accompanied
by Archimandrite Alexis (Fadi). According to the Union of Orthodox Journalists, the archpastor notified
of this in his page on Facebook.

Participating in the meeting were also Metropolitan Varsonosfiy of Vinnitsa and Bar and Archpriest
Nikolay Danilevich, deputy head of the Department for External Church Relations of the Ukrainian
Orthodox Church.

The hierarchs exchanged opinions about the church life in Ukraine and Lebanon.

Metropolitan Anthony informed the guest about the recent decision of the Holy Synod of the Ukrainian
Orthodox Church to raise funds for the Orthodox Church of Antioch in connection with the disaster that
happened on August 4 at the port of Beirut.
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